
 

 
 
 
October 26, 2016 
 
 
Planning Board 
City of Portland  
 
 
RE: York Street Redevelopment LLC – condominium project 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of Bangor Savings Bank I am pleased to provide this letter of support for York Street 
Redevelopment LLC for the above referenced project.  Based on our prior experience with the project 
sponsor, we believe that the applicant has the financial capacity and developer expertise to complete the 
project.   
 
While this letter of support is not a commitment to lend, Bangor Savings Bank would welcome the 
opportunity to be a resource to York Street Redevelopment for financing necessary in connection with this 
project.  The project sponsor is a highly valued client of Bangor Savings Bank.   
 
Please feel free to call me (541-2704) if I can be of assistance in any way. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

 
 
Diane H. Donaldson 
Senior Vice President 
 


